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1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 19 November 2021 from the Permanent 
Mission of the Russian Federation to the Agency. 

2. As requested by the Permanent Mission, the communication is circulated herewith. 
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No. 4838-n 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International Organizations in Vienna 

presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International Atomic Energy Agency and has the 

honour to forward an unofficial document for the upcoming meetings of the IAEA Board of 

Governors (24–26 November 2021) containing the Russian Federation’s position on the AUKUS 

trilateral partnership and its implications. The Permanent Mission would be grateful if the enclosed 

document could be distributed as an IAEA Information Circular. 

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International Organizations in Vienna 

avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

Enc.: as indicated, 2 pages 
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Vienna, 19 November 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretariat of the International  
Atomic Energy Agency 
Vienna 






